
 

 

There was a buzz in the Klaus Fellowship Hall during our 

September 12th meeting as the Women of Faith, United Circle 

learned about a Global Ministry need. We accomplished the 

mission of creating Menstrual Hygiene Kits for UMCOR. The 16 

kits will be sent to the United Methodist Disaster Relief Warehouse 

in Decatur, Alabama.  This warehouse is charged with the 

warehousing of UMCOR disaster relief supplies such as cleaning 

kits, hygiene kits and menstrual hygiene kits, among others. As a 

relief effort arises the kits are sent to the area in need. It was 

wonderful and rewarding to see our group learn and accomplish 

this task. Thank you to all who helped bring in the items needed for 

each kit. 

  


